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All of our buses had new camera systems installed that will help us to make sure 

that we maintain a safe space on all of our buses and will help us to speed up 
the process of looking at footage. We are grateful!  

 

  
 
 
 

 
The Transportation team was able to attend the NTAPT 

Winter Conference where we received information regarding 
leadership, creating culture, behavior management and 

communication.    
 
 
 
 
 



Welcome our new staff! Driver’s Michael & Christee and Monitor Ivan! 

 
 

 

 

 

Transportation & Maintenance came together to feed the Service Center 
and Administration staff a pancake breakfast!  

 
 

 


